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Once again the IOS display looked great, thanks to the
beautiful plants that some of our members brought in.
Special Thanks for all the help to: Alice and Wally
Huehl, Ken Vrabel, Mel Schmidt, Paul and Lori
Passine, Jim Pupelis, and anyone else I've forgotten to
mention that lent a helping hand to get it all together.

SPEAKER: Our speaker this month will be Ann Mann.
Ms. Mann has been an accredited AOS judge for over 10
years and is very active in several Florida orchid socie­
ties. She has written several books and has had many

articles published on orchids. With her husband she has
traveled extensively in the British West Indies, Mexico,
and Central and South America collecting orchids before
CITIES. She is owner of Ann Mann's Orchids in Florida.

Her TALK and the WORKSHOP will be about Angrae­
coid orchids.

It's Monday evening and the Mid-America Orcliid
Congress and Fall IOS Show are history. For those
members who were not aware, this was our 40th Anni·

versary Show a milestone in our history. Grace
Freeman, Congress/Show Chair, and her conunittees are
to be commended for a great weekend. We received
many compliments and we appreciate them.

On a serious note, it is still upsetting to me as

president that so many members did not participate or
help with the show. Many members were at the events
but when you consider that we have over 500 members,
the participation was minimal. On the bright side,
however, many of the faces I saw were new and that's
important. If you'd like to get involved in IOS activities
and arc not quite sure how to go about it, just give me a
call.

Our next big event will be our Holiday Pot­
Luck Lunch in December. Look for details in the next

newsletter but start getting your recipes together.
EVERYONE IS EXPECTED TO BRING A MAIN

DISH, SALAD OR DESSERT to this event. It is your
ad mission ticket.

Thanks again to all who helped in our Fall
Show. To all who didn't, we hope you get involved next
time.

ORCHIDISTS OF THE YEAR

The Mid-Amcrica Orchid Congress has announced that
Hermann and Dorothy Pigors have been selected as the
MAOC Orchidists of the Year. This is a great honor.
As many of you know, Hermann and Dorothy have been
very generous contributors. Hermann has served in
almost every capacity in the Mid-America Orchid
,Congress and never says "no" when asked to help.
Dorothy, who is usually behind the scenes cooking for
us, or designing needle-work ite'ms to be donated to the
auctions, is always willing to help too.

The Illinois Orchid Society extends its con­
gratulations to Hennann and Dorothy for the recognition
of their contributions to orchids and the orchid-growing
public.

October 18, 1992, 12:30 p.m.

MONTHLY MEETING

ILLINOIS ORCHID SOCIETY

'CHICAGO BOTANIC GARDEN

REFRESHMENTS: Here we go again asking those of

you who have enjoyed others' goodies in the past to comc
up with something dclicious for the October mceting.

If you did not get to the CBG on Friday evening
during the show weekend, you missed a great dinner. A
BIG THANKS TO JEAN AND DAVE JONES for

making the d,'licious entrees, baking bread and getting
everything reddy to feed around 200 people on Friday
night. Thanks to Maggie Kuntz for taking care of
hospitality on Saturday and Sunday.
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